
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LA weekly eRed Bag mailing 

Week beginning 26th February 2018  

This email is an official communication to schools from the North Yorkshire 

Children and Young People’s Service.  

 

In this issue: 

 North Yorkshire Police School Uniform Database 
 Schools Financial Closedown Information 2017/18  
 NY Music Hub Newsletter Spring 2018 
 Unlocking Potential, Raising Aspirations - The Power of Coaching 

 

For Action 

 

Operation Encompass - North Yorkshire Police School Uniform Database 

Please CLICK HERE to be taken to a recent letter from North Yorkshire Police regarding 
building an image database of school uniforms. The Police require photographs of 
school badges and uniforms which do not show the faces of any child, with a view to 
building their database. If successful, it is likely this will be rolled out nationally to all 
police forces for similar requests to their respective Safeguarding Children Boards. 

Cascade to:  

Headteachers, 

SLT, DSLs.  

Contact email: Naomi.Carlton@northyorkshire.pnn.police.uk. 01609 643528 

 

Information, updates and guidance 

 

Schools Financial Closedown Information 2017/18  

Audience: All non-academy schools  

Please click here to be taken to the Closedown of Accounts page on the CYPSinfo site. 
Here you will find the Schools Closedown letter with guidance for the 2017/18 Financial 
Year.  Colleagues will also find:  
 

 School Consistent Financial Reporting (CFR) code list for financial year 2017-18 
 Capital Balance Pro-forma 2017-18  

(to be completed and returned to Integrated Finance by 16th March 2018 as per the 
Schools Closedown letter and Guidance 2017-18) 

 Bank Account for Schools (BAFS) Timetable for 2018-19 
 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Cascade 

to: 
Headteachers, 

Bursars, 

Admin Officers 

Contact: schoolsfinanceteam@northyorks.gov.uk 
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http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/closedown-accounts
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Events and publicity 

 

NY Music Hub Newsletter Spring 2018 

Audience: All Schools 

Please CLICK HERE to be taken to the North Yorkshire Music Hub Newsletter for Spring 
2018. You will find updates on some of the fantastic musical projects taking place in the 
county and opportunities for Young People to get involved.  

Cascade to:  

All 
colleagues 

Contact email: Emma.calvert@northyorks.gov.uk or ian.bangay@northyorks.gov.uk  

 

 

Unlocking Potential, Raising Aspirations - The Power of Coaching  

Audience: All Schools 

The Women Leading in Education Network for our region have recently launched the 
second annual conference "Unlocking Potential, Raising Aspirations - The Power of 
Coaching", which will be held on Saturday 17th March at the Hilton Hotel in Leeds  
(see attached flier).  

The conference runs from 9.00am (refreshments and networking from 9.00am, programme 
starts at 9.30am) until lunchtime (lunch is provided free of charge in the restaurant) with an 
optional session on coaching skills after lunch. 

Registration is now open so you can book a place using this link (only £10 contribution 
required) 
 

Cascade 
to:  

All leaders 
/ aspiring 
leaders 

Contact email:  Please CLICK HERE to book your course 

 

 

If you have any queries regarding this weekly mailing please contact marion.sadler@northyorks.gov.uk.  

Previous issues can be found at: http://cyps.northyorks.gov.uk/red-bag  
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